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March 24, 2025 
 
Dear Resident and/or Property Owner:  
 
This letter is sent to you because The Sanctuary at Wulfert Point Community Association, Inc.  

(Association) has petitioned the City of Sanibel to reduce the speed limit on Baltusrol Ct., Troon Ct., 

and Wulfert Rd. from the current speed limit of 30 miles per hour to 20 miles per hour. 

The Sanibel City Council will consider the Association’s request to reduce speed limits on Baltusrol 

Ct., Troon Ct., and Wulfert Rd., on Tuesday, April 1, 2025. This discussion item will be set for 11:00 

AM.  

If you have an opinion concerning the requested speed limit change, you may wish to attend the April 

1, 2025, City Council meeting to provide public input. Your feedback is important. If you are unable to 

attend the April 1, 2025, City Council meeting, you may share your thoughts by emailing 

vicki.smith@mysanibel.com before April 1, 2025.   

 

City Council Meeting Details 

When: April 1, 2025 - Tuesday 
Where: Big Arts – 900 Dunlop Rd., Sanibel, FL 

Why: 

The Sanctuary at Wulfert Point Community 
Association, Inc.  (Association) has 
petitioned the City of Sanibel to reduce the 
speed limit on Baltusrol Ct., Troon Ct., and 
Wulfert Rd. from the current speed limit of 30 
miles per hour to 20 miles per hour. 

Time: 
11 am – Wulfert Speed Limit Discussion 
(Meeting Starts at 9 am) 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Dana A. Souza 
City Manager 
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